
For faculty members who are interested in incorporating notation in their syllabi informing 

students of their obligation as a Responsible Employee under Title IX to report matters 

connected to sexual misconduct to the Title IX Coordinator, please find below sample syllabus 

language that 

http://www.ramapo.edu/titleix

